
HM King Mohammed VI congratulates 
leaders of Islamic countries on New Hegira 
Year

Rabat - HM King Mohammed VI, Commander of the Faithful, sent 
congratulation messages to leaders of Islamic countries on the occasion of 
the New Hegira Year (Islamic New Year 1431).
    In these messages, the Sovereign expressed to the Islamic countries' 
leaders his heartfelt wishes of health and happiness and further progress 
and prosperity for their brotherly peoples.
    
    At a time when the world is facing a difficult situation, all Muslims should 
take advantage of this unique opportunity to mull over the message of 
fraternity, unity, altruism and devotion to the public interest conveyed by the 
Hegira (immigration) of the prophet, the Monarch said.
    
    HM the king prayed the Almighty to crown with success the collective 
efforts that aims to realize "the aspirations of our peoples for greater 
understanding, mutual aid and complementarity in the best interest of our 
Islamic Ummah.”




